
 

Update: Meeting 19 March 2020 
 
The PSA had a meeting with the employer on 19 March 2020 where the current situation with regard 
to COVID-19 was discussed. The employer indicated its willingness to comply with the Ministerial 
Directive issued on 18 March 2020 and has put in place various measures to ensure compliance.  
 
Hand sanitisation is taking place and to ensure this being more effective, the employer has 
undertaken to disconnect the fingerprint access control on the various floors. The employer is also in 
the process of issuing a directive to allow a certain percentage of the staff to from work remotely. The 
directive will include various other measures in line with the Ministerial Directive to ensure the 
containment of the virus. The PSA, however, noted the absence of face masks and temperature 
screening devices. 
 
The situation is under constant assessment and any violations can be reported to the NSFAS 
Chairperson, J Noxolo at NoxoloJ@nsfas.org.za. 
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